Peel Park Primary School and Nursery Peel Park Drive, Bradford, BD2 4PR

Tel: 01274 639377 Fax: 01274 648412 Email: office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Andrea Grist

www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk



10th October, 2023

Nursery Halloween Party

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

As part of learning about celebrations, Nursery will be having a Halloween party, on **Tuesday 31**st **October.**

Children are invited to wear a Halloween costume to Nursery. They will spend the morning taking part in craft activities, making Halloween treats and playing party games.

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask a member of Nursery staff.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss K Charlton

Miss K Charlton Nursery Teacher









